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THANKSGIVING OUTREACH MEAL 

 

 

We will be providing a Thanksgiving Meal for our homebound folks 

and some folks in the community on Sunday, November 23rd.  You 

can help in two ways. 

 

First, if you would like to provide food for the meals please sign-up 

in the church vestibule. The turkey will be provided but you can 

sign-up to fix mashed potatoes, green beans, pumpkin pie, 

cranberry salad, or rolls. You can also sign-up to carry out the 

meals on the afternoon of Sunday, November 23rd. 

 

Second, if you know of someone in our church family that is 

homebound or that could otherwise need a meal, please sign them 

up on the list in the vestibule, also.  We will be limited on the 

number of meals we can provide this year. 

 

Thank you for supporting this outreach program in our church. 

 

 

 

 


